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Mr. President, 
 
The Republic of Azerbaijan and Ukraine support each other’s sovereignty and territorial 
integrity within their internationally recognized borders. This position is grounded in the 
Charter of the United Nations and international law. 
 
Consequently, Azerbaijan does not recognize the results of the referenda held in the territories 
of Ukraine from 23 to 27 September 2022 and reiterates its support and respect for the 
sovereignty and territorial integrity of Ukraine. 
 
We renew our call for the earliest settlement of the situation exclusively through peaceful 
diplomatic means. 
 
We further reiterate that strict compliance with the norms and principles of international law 
concerning inter-State relations and the fulfillment in good faith of the obligations assumed by 
States are of greatest importance for the maintenance of international and regional peace, 
security and stability.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 


